
Puget Sound Energy 
P.O. Box 97034 
Bellevue, WA 98009-9734 

PSE.com 

August 30, 2012 

Filed via WUTC Electronic Web Portal and FedEx 

Mr. David Danner 
Executive Director and Secretary 
Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission 
1300 South Evergreen Park Drive S.W. 
P.O. Box 47250 
Olympia, W A 98504-7250 

Re: Smart Grid Technology Report 

Dear Mr. Danner: 

Enclosed for filing, please find an original ofPuget Sound Energy, Inc.'s ("PSE") Smart Grid 
Technology Report. The report, submitted as a compliance filing pursuant to WAC 480-100-
505(3)(a), contains a description of the smart grid technologies PSE has considered for 
integration into its system and PSE's current evaluation of such technologies. It also contains a 
description ofPSE's Two-year (2013-2014) Implementation Plan and 10-year Roadmap, as well 
as a progress report on PSE's 2011-2012 Proposed Implementation Plan. An electronic copy of 
the same is being submitted through the Records Center Web Portal. Three additional copies are 
included for your convenience in distributing to the Commissioners. 

If you have any questions about the information contained in this filing, please contact Jennifer 
Tada at 425-456-2441 or the undersigned at 425-462-3495. 

Sincerely, 

Tom DeBoer 
Director - Federal & State Regulatory Affairs 

Enclosure 


